






11/16/2020

Dear Blue Ridge Condo I Residents,

The upcoming fire alarm inspections has raised many concerns among our residents.
The Board had to weigh the dangers of having alarm inspections done during a pandemic. It was not an easy decision; but the risk of not having working alarms in the case of a fire was too great a safety risk.

There is only going to be this one attempt. Please try & make accommodations to have someone available the date & time of the inspection. Inspections only take a few minutes. Our inspectors will be following all safety precautions. We ask that all residents wear masks and social distance to the best of their abilities. Consider opening windows for circulation of fresh air.

If you feel ill or do not feel safe having the inspectors come into your home; just do not answer the door on the day of your inspection. Please be aware, the Condo I Board understands the concerns many have at this time with COVID-19 and will not be enforcing the $200.00 missed alarm inspection fine this one time only.

Thank you & The Condo I Board wishes you & your loved ones a Happy Thanksgiving.

Sincerely,

Blue Ridge Condo I 
Board of Managers
